Missouri LAGERS Annual Meeting
You're Invited to Help Shape the Future

As a participating employer in Missouri LAGERS, your organization provides your
employees with a secure, defined benefit retirement plan. This valuable benefit not
only supports your workforce in retirement but also helps you attract and retain
quality public servants. The LAGERS Annual Meeting is your opportunity to be
directly involved in the governance of this retirement system.

Why Your Participation Matters: Each LAGERS employer may send up to two
voting delegates: one governing body member and one active employee. These
delegates vote in the election of LAGERS' Board of Trustees -- the individuals
responsible for overseeing the operations, investments, and long-term direction of
the system.

Key Reasons to Attend:
« Vote in the Board of Trustees election
+ Learn about LAGERS' funding, benefit structure, system updates, and more
+ Understand how the system’s decisions impact your local government
+ Connect with peers and LAGERS leadership to share insights and experiences

Why It Matters to You: LAGERS' governance and financial management directly
impact the long-term sustainability of your organization's benefits. Attending the
Annual Meeting will help build understanding and empower you to make informed
decisions that support your employees and your community.

Make sure your organization is represented by designating your voting delegates
and registering to attend. Meeting and registration details are available at
www.molagers.org.

Strong governance starts with informed participation. Join us at the LAGERS Annual
Meeting.


https://www.molagers.org/

